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Mayor Comerford and Commissioners,

I understand Chief Pruitt is retiring. He has served the neighborhood for many years and I want to wish him an
enjoyable retirement!

Upon his retirement, I believe there is no one more suited, more deserving, or more qualified than Jim Matthews to
fill the position of Chief of Police. He consistently goes above and beyond his duties to help the neighborhood
residents and also has a varied and impressive history in law enforcement. There is no one inside or outside of JIC
who knows JIC and its residents better. He knows and cares about the children of JIC and is a great role model and
protector of everything our beautiful town holds dear. His care and concern for us is matched by no other.

When our garage flooded during the infrastructure he stopped and helped us figure out what to do.

When a food delivery service driver threatened me as I walked the dogs one evening he was my first call. I was
hoping he was still on duty and he wasn’t but answered and gave me advice and then followed up the next day.

He pumps my mom’s bike tires when he sees them low and he reminds her of her helmet and flag when he sees
she’s without them.

I could go on...

Jim Matthews cares about JIC and its residents and I am hoping you see his value as well and will appoint him to
Chief of Police when Chief Pruitt retires.

Warm regards,
Jill Brammer

mailto:jill.brammer@me.com
mailto:blockc@jupiterinletcolony.org
mailto:bustod@jupiterinletcolony.org
mailto:rosnerm@jupiterinletcolony.org
mailto:hinesl@jupiterinletcolony.org
mailto:comerfordd@jupiterinletcolony.org
mailto:ciarfellam@jupiterinletcolony.org

